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August 9, 2014
To Whom It May Concern:

Saturday, August 30th at 7:00 PM and ending on Sunday, August  31st at 7:00 AM, the Riverside Brookfield High School Cross Country program will be kicking off the cross country season with its 2nd Annual Bulldog Challenge! The boys and girls will be celebrating the sport they love so much by running –in shifts- for twelve hours straight. This event is open to the community to come cheer or join in the running.  We will be asking the cross country runners to set goals for themselves and the team, and to ask for sponsors to help raise money for the programs. This money will be used to pay for pasta parties and buying items for the team, such as t-shirts and possibly jackets.  If the event is truly successful we might be able to use some of the funds to offset the cost of being a member of the team (i.e. help pay the $200 pay-to-play fee or offset the cost of running shoes).

We are in need of company donations for this event.  Below are the options available:
· Monetary donations

· Food items to be sold at a concession stand

· Items to be used as raffle prizes

All company sponsors will have their name and logo on a sign at the event.

If your organization would like to participate in this year’s event as a sponsor, please contact me.  Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Kristi Sterling

Head Girls Cross Country Coach

Riverside Brookfield High School

847-533-5710

sterlingk@rbhs208.net 
